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Subject: FW: Elizabeth Dean Fund resignation

From: Beth Collins <rdhbeth@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 5:39:22 AM 
To: Giacobazzi, Tiffany <TGiacobazzi@a2gov.org>; Lynn Nybell <lnybell@emich.edu>; R. Donald Wortman 
(dwortman@cwaplan.com) <dwortman@cwaplan.com>; Dudley (emcdudley49@gmail.com) 
<emcdudley49@gmail.com>; rcwieland@yahoo.com <rcwieland@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Elizabeth Dean Fund resignation  

Dear fellow Dean Fund members, 
I am going to have to resign immediately from my position due to a divorce and future move to North 
Carolina, where my youngest daughter lives. 
It has been a pleasure to work with all of you on our street and park trees.  I have learned so much 
from all of you and appreciate the time I served.   
Thank you for all you do for EDFC, Tiffany.  Do I need to send this to the Clerk or anyone within the 
City boards and commissions dept?  Just let me know. 
Again, thank you friends, 
 ׺׹׸׷
Beth 
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